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Allison - June 4th
Teachers

Ryder - June 4th - turning 2
Avry - June 5th - turning 1

Harvey - June 14th - turning 4
Hazel - June 14th - turning 2

Madison - June 15th - turning 4
Cora - June 17th - turning 2

Birthdays

Reminder!!
We will be closed Friday, July

5th for a Teacher In-Service

day! Please find alternate

care for your children on this

day.

The week of June 3rd, Lauren Corn

will be setting up tables in the

front lobby to showcase all the

awesome books Usborne has to

offer! Stop by and check them out!

Usborne Book Fair

Trike-a-thon
Due to a warehouse issue, we did not receive our resources for

the St. Jude Trike-a-thon in time do host it in May. We are

rescheduling for the last week of June. We will post on Facebook

and send a message reguarding the event  when it comes closer

to that time.

Pre-K Graduation
It is time for graduation! The ceremony will be Friday, June 14th

at 6:00 pm. Families and friends are welcome to attend. The

following children will be going to Kindergarten in August:

Piper Culpepper                               Ivy Mackey

Luke Dickenson                                Race May

Lillian Geurtz                                     Bayley McNair

Henry Kohler                                      Anya Zazal

Elliott Lammers

Please help us to congratulate the Graduates! 

Thank you, thank you!!
Thank you to all the parents who brought food for Teacher

Appreciation Week! It was amazing to see all of the gratitude we

received from your families! It was amazing!

Eye Exams
Advanced Family Eye Care will be at JLHELC on Tuesday,

June 4th to conduct eye exams. Permission slips were

passed out to families to give the okay for this to be done.

If you didn't receive a form, please ask! We will be happy

to give one to you! We have sent out slips for you to sign

the permission slip online as well. A representative will be

here in the evening this week to answer questions.

Water Day
The time has come! Starting the first week of June we will

be having water day for classes Infant 3, Toddler 1,

Toddler 2, Preschool, and Pre-K every Friday for the

Summer. Please bring your children in their swim gear

and a change of clothes in a bag.  Please keep in mind that

all children must wear shoes while outside and those

shoes must have a back. Flip flops are not acceptable for

safety reasons. Please bring a towel for your child as well!

Father's Day Breakfast
June 14th we will be hosting a breakfast for Father's Day!

The meal will be drop-in style from 7:30 to 9:00 am. Dads'

please come in with your littles and enjoy breakfast

together!

Supply fees
July is around the corner! Just a reminder that with the

new tuition rates, we also changed our supply fee system.

We will be collecting $125 per family during the month of

July. If you enrolled in our program between February to

June, you will not be charged for this season's supply fee.


